
Woodley C of E Primary School 

Hurricane Way  

Woodley 

RG5 4UX 

Tel: 0118 969 3246 

Fax: 0118 969 6375 

 

Email:  

admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uK 

Head teacher: Mrs L. N. Gurney 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Your child has been selected for the cross-country race to be held on Thursday 7th February 2019 at Black 

Park, near Slough, SL3 6DS. 

The school is pleased to announce that we are able to provide transport to and from the events this school 

year so it is not necessary for parents to accompany their child to the event. You are more than welcome to 

come and watch and take your child home once they are free to go. Otherwise please can you make 

arrangements for your child to be collected from school at 4.15, this is an approximate time. 

Please see car parking information attached.   

We will be able to walk the course from 1.00pm.  Race times are approximately as follows: 

2.15 pm Y3/4 Girls  
2.30 pm Y3/4 Boys 
2.45 pm Y5/6 Girls 
3.00 pm Y5/6 Boys 
 
If you would like to take your child home after the race, please let Mrs Pearce know after their race.  

We are really looking forward to this event. To enable the children to enjoy it fully please make sure 

they have warm, waterproof clothing, suitable trainers, snacks and drinks.    

Every school is asked to provide two Marshalls, and without this, schools may not be able to take place.  

Please indicate below if you can help.  

Yours sincerely 

Mr M. Clare 

PE Co-ordinator 

 Black Park Cross Country Event – Thursday 7th February 2019 

Name:       Class: 

I give permission for my child to attend the Cross Country event at Black Park [       ] Tick 

I am able to attend and help as a Marshall  [ ] Tick 

I have made arrangements for my child to be collected from school at approximately 4.15 by:  

Signed:      Date: 

Print Name:                                                               Relationship to Child: 

 

Contact Number I can be reached on during this event:…………………………………………………..... 


